
-First day back is Tuesday 7th January.

-Please ensure pack lunches are
healthy and balanced. We are a nut

free school and this includes all seeds.
Please do pack seeded bread or

crackers. 

R e m i n d e r s
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N U R S E R Y  N E W S  2
We’ve reveled in the wonders of Space! Our imaginations soared on a celestial journey to the moon as we immersed

ourselves in the enchanting tale of ‘Whatever Next!’ We unearthed some of the secrets of the eight planets in our
solar system. We crafted moon cakes, explored illuminating non-fiction books, and engaged in a whirlwind of

delightful art and craft activities. Outdoors, we made huge space stations and rockets with our friends.

Our writing and drawing skills flourished as we penned a letter to Santa. Following this, we embarked on an
exhilarating local stroll to the postbox, where we made our special delivery.

Our next topic is Journeys in favourite stories:
We’re going on a Bear Hunt and Rosie’s Walk.

Look out for our Half Term Overview
Newsletter on The Winns Primary website.

If you have any spare plastic bags and junk
modelling at home, please bring them to

Nursery. These are always very handy.

U p d a t e s  a n d  N e w s

Meet The Planets

Whatever Next

B o o k s
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Our Christmas Party is Tuesday afternoon 17th
November. All children are invited and please see

the email for further information.

The last day of the term is Thursday 19th
December. We will invite the children to come to

Nursery in their Pajamas. They will sing Christmas
songs, play games and watch a special Christmas

program.

End of day at Nursery is 3.15. Please ensure you
are on time.

Please practice doing zips and poppers at home
with your child. We would like all the children to

become independent putting on theor coat.

R e m i n d e r s
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Our next topic is Christmas and
Christmas Journeys. We will be
reading the stories Stickman,
Gruffalo’s Child and The Jolly

Christmas Postman.

U p d a t e s

B o o k s

W O W  M O M E N T S

Y O U R  P A R A G R A P H  T E X T

It’s been a busy time in Nursery. We loved performing our Christmas Concert; it was amazing to have such a big audience! We have been
joyfully retelling the tale of "We’re Going on a Bear Hunt," immersing ourselves in swirling, whirling snowstorms and discovering a bear
hibernating within a narrow cave. By exploring "Rosie's Walk," we learned the magic of positional words. In our garden, we recreated a farm
using large constructions, crates, and tables, crafting ponds, fences, and beehives that beckoned us to go over, around, past, and through.  
We have exploring shape and making patterns too. Our artistic skills developed with pictures and collages from our stories. We transformed
our home area into a sandwich shop and served a range a delicious sandwiches to our friends and even had a go at making sandwiches with
pictures and coloured tissue paper.

We’re going on a bear hunt.

Rosie’s Walk


